
 

Friday 4th February 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               

 

Mr Donkin     a.donkin100@bearpark.durham.sch.uk  

Mrs Jones      d.jones201@bearpark.durham.sch.uk 

Miss Clark      v.clark301@bearpark.durham.sch.uk                      

Miss Wallace   s.wallace300@bearpark.durham.sch.uk           

Miss Hutton    h.emma300@bearpark.durham.sch.uk 

Mr Cowey      m.cowey486@bearpark.durham.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

Monday 7th February- Parent Consultations with Class Teacher - please email school to book an appointment. 

These will be on telephone or TEAMS.  We are not having face-to-face appointments.  

Monday 14th February - Vision checks for all Year Reception and Year 1 children 

Friday 18th February - Adam Bushnell Storytelling workshops for all of the children 

Monday 21st February to Friday 25th February     Half-term holiday 

Forest School Sessions 

 

Please can your children come to school in 

old, warm, waterproof clothing for their  

Forest School sessions.   

Monday Virtual parent and teacher consultations 

Tuesday Safer Internet Day 

 

Wednes-

day 

Music Workshops for Years 2,3 and 4  

Mental Health and Resilience Workshops 

Class 2 (Mrs Jones) Forest School 

Thursday Year 4 swimming  

 

Friday Shaun’s motor skills groups 

Nursery Forest School 

Covid Updates: 

We have no cases this week. Thank you to all of our parents who are keeping us safe by using lateral flow tests.  

Please continue to follow the updated advice.  

From Monday, all children will enter by the Pupil Entrance just before 9am.  Home time is 

3.15pm at the usual exit doors.  


